From: Val Belton

To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Application Number WSCC/011/21 Ford Circular Technology Park
Date: 04 August 2021 13:02:50

I wish to object to the above application on the grounds that the traffic in Ford Road is already heavy and
potentially dangerous. There was an opportunity to create a car park at the Arundel end of Ford Road to
provide parking space for the many cars that park in Ford Road, causing a constant bottleneck. However I
understand that this land is to be used for housing so those cars will continue to cause a problem. Additional
heavy goods vehicles will undoubtedly worsen the traffic flow, not to mention the increased pollution.



